
Minutes of the Board of Licensing Commissioners for their meeting held on Tuesday, January 26, 

2021, at the Weymouth Town Hall, Chambers located at 75 Middle Street, Weymouth, MA  

 

Attendance (present):  Daniel McCormack, Director of Public Health; Fire Chief Keith Stark; Police 

Chief Richard Fuller; Fire Deputy Chief Thomas Still; and Officer Edward Chase (absent): 

Chairperson Kathleen A. Deree, Town Clerk and Jeffrey E. Richards, Director of Municipal 

Licenses & Inspections, Clerk 

 

Chief Stark called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.   

 

APPLICATION OF THE SHANTY 327, LLC D/B/A THE SHANTY FOR AN ALL  

ALCOHOLIC RESTAURANT LICENSE TRANSFER FROM SULLIVAN’S  

SANDTRAP, INC. (ESTATE OF JOHN R. SULLIVAN), 327 BRIDGE ST.  

 

APPLICATION OF THE SHANTY 327, LLC D/B/A THE SHANTY FOR A COMMON 

VICTUALLER LICENSE AT 327 BRIDGE ST.  

 

APPLICATION OF THE SHANTY 327, LLC D/B/A THE SHANTY FOR A VIDEO GAME 

LICENSE (BOWLING MACHINE) AT 327 BRIDGE ST.   

 

Mr. McCormack noted that the three hearings for The Shanty 327, LLC, 327 Bridge Street, would 

be postponed until the February meeting where the applicant didn’t meet the public notice 

requirement.  Chief Fuller seconded the motion and it was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

APPLICATION OF BALJINDER INCORPORATED D/B/A WEYMOUTH MARKET FOR A 

FOOD VENDOR LICENSE AND CHANGE OF HOURS AT 784 BROAD ST.   

 

Mr. McCormack noted that the Weymouth Market will be under a new corporate form of ownership 

and they are applying for a change of hours.  The hours will be:  6 AM -11 PM Sunday through 

Wednesday and Thursday through Saturday: 6 AM – 12 AM.  This is a for coffee.   

 

Mr. McCormack made a MOTION of approval and Chief Fuller seconded.  The motion was 

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.  

 

APPROVALS 

 

• Minutes: December 15, 2020 

 

Mr. McCormack made a MOTION to approve the minutes of December 15, 2020.   Chief Fuller 

seconded the motion and it was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 

• Next Meeting:  

 

Mr. McCormack stated the next meeting would be held on Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at 2 PM.   
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He made a MOTION of approval.  Chief Fuller seconded and the motion was UNANIMOUSLY 

VOTED. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. McCormack made a MOTION to adjourn at 2:03 PM.  Chief Fuller seconded the motion and it 

was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Lisa VanWinkle 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

Approved:       Date: 

 

 

Daniel McCormack, Director of Public Health   


